ANC 3/4G December 12, 2022 Public Meeting Q&A and Chat Log

Q&A Log

jerry malitz 7:51 PM

according to dcist According to data obtained from the D.C. Board of Elections, 402,323 ballots were proactively mailed out to voters ahead of the June primary, of which 65,398 were returned as undeliverable. Ahead of the November general election, 508,543 ballots were mailed out, and 87,921 were returned as undeliverable.

"That amounts to undeliverable rates of 16% and 17%, respectively, higher than the 11% undeliverable rate D.C. faced in the Nov. 2020 general election and well above the national average of 1.4%

why is dc so bad and why was there no improvement in addresses from the primary to the general election?

You would like to answer this question live.

Samantha Nolan 7:52 PM

For Gary, Can the Board of Elections please coordinate with the death certificates for the city to remove people from the current list of voters? The list is outdated by many years. It is costly to send ballots to dead people.

You would like to answer this question live.

Anonymous Attendee 8:03 PM

Noticed that a fair amount of voters voted for Ward council or Mayor, but decided to abstain (undervotes) from ANC rep. Are there thoughts on how to increase the familiarity/importance of voting for ANC rep?

You would like to answer this question live.

Michele Wolin 8:28 PM

For the housing report, don't you think there should be community input into that? There was one meeting discussing the housing committee report in fall of 2021 (I think), and it engendered some controversy. I think that a housing policy for our community should have more community discussion, especially since at the last meeting you wanted DC to consider your housing report as a guideline for the library/community center. How many people in the community even know this "housing policy" exists? I don't think very many do.

You would like to answer this question live.

Elizabeth Vaden 8:35 PM

Is the draft resolution available to the public somewhere?

You would like to answer this question live.

Michele Wolin 8:40 PM

The working groups don't necessarily reflect the community. I remember a lot of pushback at the ANC meeting where you discussed this with the public. I can only hope there is more outreach to the community going forward.

You would like to answer this question live.

Peter Lynch 8:42 PM

What is the reasoning behind the number on the commision? Is there a possibility to expand?

You would like to answer this question live.

Peter Lynch 8:52 PM

Thanks Randy

You would like to answer this question live.

Elizabeth McPike 9:09 PM

I'm confused....have you issued a housing report and, if so, where might one find it? Thank you. And a very basic question: Is the affordable housing that you are recommending rental housing or ownership housing?

You would like to answer this question live.

Chat Log

Morvarid Ganjalizadeh to Everyone (7:23 PM) https://broadbranchandspringvalley.ddot.dc.gov/

Laura Bendernagel to Host and Panelists (7:28 PM)

[file: green alley cross section.PNG]

Laura Bendernagel to Everyone (7:29 PM)

[file: green alley cross section.PNG]

Morvarid Ganjalizadeh to Everyone (7:34 PM)

John please email green alley request to: ddot.stormwater@dc.gov

https://ddot.dc.gov/node/469782

Michael Zeldin to Host and Panelists (8:10 PM) Is there any discussion of instituting ranked choice voting? I would have been very helpful in the last primary for the At-Large seats

Peter Lynch to Host and Panelists (8:18 PM)
Please consider how to support DC Statehood in whatever capacity you can, neighbors.
The League of Women Voters have a great toolkit to get started:
https://www.lwvdc.org/dcstatehoodtoolkit

*has

Check out Neighbors United for DC Statehood as well: https://www.the51st.org/ + many more

Michael Zeldin to Host and Panelists (8:36 PM) what is Gary Thompson's email

Me to Michael Zeldin (Direct Message) (8:36 PM) gthompson@dcboe.gov

Michael Zeldin to Me (Direct Message) (8:37 PM) thanks

Jenny Backus to Host and Panelists (8:56 PM) I am on the call if you need me

It is Jenny Backus

Lisa Gore ANC 3/4G-01 to Jenny Backus, Host and Panelists (8:56 PM) Thanks Jenny!

Jenny Backus to Host and Panelists (8:58 PM) We are working on a public update for the community

Marek Gootman MARE EK

Cal to Host and Panelists (9:08 PM)

Am I going to get my reimbursement for RASE that was approved by the ANC a year ago?

\$240

Thanks

Lisa Gore ANC 3/4G-01 to Everyone (9:15 PM)

SY2023-24 My School DC lottery Application

The SY2023-24 My School DC lottery application opened today, December 12, 2022. You can find apply at the following links:

English Application Page: https://apply.myschooldc.dc.gov/login.aspx Spanish Application Page: https://apply.myschooldc.dc.gov/sp/login.aspx. The application deadline will be February 2023 for Grades 9-12 and March 2023 for Pre-K through Grade 8.

WMATA Increases Bus Frequency

This week WMATA announced it will increase service starting December 11 on several key MetroBus routes across DMV, including the E4 and L2 buses that serve our community. Service frequency on the L2 will be restored to operate every 10 minutes instead of every 12-15 minutes during weekday rush hours.

Lisa Gore ANC 3/4G-01 to Everyone (9:15 PM) https://anc3g.org/task_forces/task-force-on-racism/

Gregory Poe to Everyone (9:16 PM)

Congratulations and thanks to all of the commissioners whose terms are ending. And thanks in particular to my neighbor (and my SMD03 commissioner) Randy Speck for his many years of tireless work on the ANC and for all of his contributions to our community over the years. We are fortunate to have had the benefit of Randy's decency, unending patience, and intelligence.

Peter Lynch to Host and Panelists (9:16 PM) Thanks everyone!!

Lisa Gore ANC 3/4G-01 to Everyone (9:16 PM) Thanks all!

Cal to Everyone (9:17 PM)
Congratulations to all on the last 2 years.